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COLUMBUS, OHIO – The below can be attributed to Ohio Chamber President and CEO Steve 
Stivers regarding Governor DeWine’s signing of Senate Bill 1 today. 

“With the signing of Senate Bill 1 today, we will ensure that every single student graduating 
from high school in the state of Ohio has an adequate level of financial literacy. We want to 
thank Senator Steve Wilson and Senator Rob McColley for their years of hard work on this 
issue.  This bill was a priority for the Ohio Chamber. We are happy to see this important piece of 
legislation cross the finish line today and be signed into law because it will help set Ohio 
students up for a better and stronger fiscal future.” 
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